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Retain experienced teachers in schools

The government should adopt a voluntary class reduction scheme rather than force teachers to leave their schools.

Among teachers who are eligible for the early retirement package, there are many who have valuable teaching experience. If they retire early, it will be a great loss to education.

Moreover, I support the Professional Teachers’ Union’s suggestion of a small-class teaching policy. Both students and teachers can benefit from small-class teaching – students can receive greater care and teachers can retain their positions in schools. Although teaching costs will rise, schools will educate students better.

I know it is a difficult decision for the government, but it is obvious that small-class teaching policy will be a good choice.
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